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 Traffic Committee was convened and met for first 

meeting April 18 

 Reviewed previous traffic studies and discussed 

resident concerns 

 Discussed several options for mitigation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Traffic Committee met in September and voted on top Long Term and Short Term Priorities/Actions 

 

 
 

 

 Met with City Traffic Services Division on October 30 

 Presented 27-page summary of history, current 

traffic concerns, and resident-prioritized efforts 

 Gained agreement from City officials to support five 

long-term and short-term actions 

 Gained valuable insight about current traffic 

mitigation strategies and why some methods are no 

longer utilized 

 

 

 

Next Meeting: Thursday, March 12 at 7pm 
Ewing Residence – 515 E. Georgia Ave. 

https://windsorsquarephoenix.com/traffic/ 


